
The Vet Gazette 
DECEMBER 2023 

 

Commander’s Message 

Comrades,  

I hope this message finds each of you and your families in good health and good spirits.  As 

2023 is coming to a close and we look forward to the New Year, I ask that we make time and 

check in on our comrades, especially those we haven't seen in a while. And, remember our 

nation's sons and daughters serving overseas during the holidays. 

Our next meeting will be on Dec. 13th and held at the Elks Club , 1066 Jackson Rd. in Webster. 

Dinner is at 1815, with our meeting beginning promptly at 1900 hrs.  

This year's "Wreaths Across America" will be held at Noon on Saturday Dec. 16th. Please join us 

for Wreath Day at Webster Union Cemetery located 354 Webster Rd. (corner of Rte.250 and 

Woodhull Rd.) REMEMBER the Fallen... HONOR those who served...TEACH our children the 

value of Freedom. 

District 8 conducted an audit of our Post and I am happy to say that we passed, "above 

average".  Many thanks to Craig and Randy for their super record keeping and meeting the 

qualifications set forth by District 8.  This gets us closer to All American Status.  GREAT JOB!! 

I would like to thank the members who came out to honor our veterans on Veterans Day. It was 

great to see so many members of our Post participating. 

As a reminder, with winter weather upon us, if there is bad weather and many closings and 

delays, PLEASE assume our meeting will be canceled. Don't risk your safety to attend a meeting. 

Spend this time with your family and friends, take care of each other, be thankful for what you 

have, and when we turn the calendar and start the new year, look forward to it.  I wish you a 

peaceful Christmas and Happy Holidays. 

I would also like to thank all who have supported our Post and for making it a wonderful place 

to meet and socialize with members, friends and guests. 

Lane Corson, Commander 

 



Events and Significant Date 

Dec. 7th, Pear Harbor 

Remembrance Day 

Dec. 5, 1992, Somalia Campaign 

Began 

Dec. 20, 1989, Panama Campaign Began 

 

Chaplain’s Report 

Please keep Comrade Sean Miller in your prayers as he is recuperating 

from surgery.   

Have a Blessed Holiday Season!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Contacts 

Post 9483 Office 

           Email: webstervfw9483@gmail.com 

Commander: Lane Corson 

             Phone: 585-747-7857    

             Email:  lcorson660@gmail.com 

Quartermaster: Craig Tower 

              Phone: 585-305-7446 

              Email: craigltower61@gmail.com 

Service Officer: Bob Trevett 

               Phone:  

               Email:  

Chaplain: Nate Browning                    

              Phone: 585-330-2306 

                Email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com     

   

Post Calendar 

Future Meetings 

Jan. 10, 2024 

Feb. 14, 2024 

Meetings will be held at the Elk's Club, 1066 

Jackson Road, Webster, NY 
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